
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 (AS AMENDED) 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INQUIRY  
To be held from 22nd to 25th February and 30th to 31st March 

Opening on Tuesday 22 February 2022 at 10am 

 
 
Appeal by DP9 Ltd relating to planning application reference 2020/5473/P, which has been refused by 
the London Borough of Camden.  
 

Appeal Site Address:  17-37 William Road, London Borough of Camden, NW1 3ER 
Development description: Demolition (of No. 35-37) and redevelopment to provide a 15 storey (plus 
basement) building for use as student accommodation with affordable workspace (No. 17-33 Ground 
floor) and associated works. 
 
An Inspector appointed by the Secretary of State will hold a Public Inquiry on the date and time shown 
above.  

Documents relating to the appeal can be viewed on Camden.gov.uk under planning Application Number 
2020/5473/P on this website: 

https://planningrecords.camden.gov.uk/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/GeneralSearch.aspx 

 Virtual attendance to observe the Inquiry 
 
The public inquiry will be held virtually via Microsoft Teams. If you wish to attend or have any questions 
please email your request to PlanningAppeals@camden.gov.uk. You will be provided with a link to 
attend the Inquiry.   
 
You should note that the event will be recorded by the Planning Inspectorate for training and quality 
assurance purposes.    
 

Planning Inspectorate case number:  3284957 

Case Officer at the Planning Inspectorate: Elizabeth Humphrey 
ELIZABETH.HUMPHREY@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
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